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This Week’s Highlights 

• Nursery have been learning about Bonfire Night and have created 

their own “safe sparkler” as well as taking part in a rocket 

competition. 

• As well as learning about Bonfire Night, Reception have enjoyed 

learning a little more about hedgehog hibernation and how other 

animals prepare for Winter.  

• Year 1 have been looking at recounts in English to help them write 

all about their Bonfire Night celebrations.  We also talked about 

firework safety with a sparkler demonstration. It was also lovely to 

hear the children’s Bonfire Night news the following day.  

• Year 2 have loved getting their DT hats on this week to finish off 

their travel bags. They have learned how to sew a simple stitch 

and followed their designs to make some fabulous looking bags. 

• Year 3 have been looking at what life was like in Liverpool during 

the Victorian period. They found out about how rich and poor 

people lived at the time – and were disgusted at some of the 

conditions the poorer people used to live in! 

• Year 4 have enjoyed finding out about periods of history  and 

inventions within the last 500 years-they were flabbergasted to 

find out that mobile phones didn’t always connect to the internet, 

TVs used to be black and white with 4 channels  and could not 

believe what the first cars looked like!  Does anybody else 

remember when the phone had a dial and broadband didn’t exist?  

• Year 5 have been extremely busy this week! We have been 

thinking about how Perseus can prevent his beloved daughter 

(Danae) from getting married. We have also been making papier-

mache planets for our corridor display. 

• Year 6 have been working with an artist, Claire Weeton, who has 

taught the children how to create a piece of art using the point of 

a pin.  The results were amazing. They are on the hall window for 

you to see. They have brought home some materials for them to 

make one at home with you. 
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Our value next week 
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This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery: All the Nursery children for settling back 
into Nursery so well after the long break. 
RRG: Logan D & Archie H   RKI: Charlie S & Alfie T 

 

Year 1: Chloe W, 
Martin B, Robyn, Olly 

Year 4: McKenzie S, 
Jessika T, Evie TK, 
Daniel B  

Year 2:  Sophia W, 
India B, Skylar L, Ty W 
 
Year 3: Megan G, 
Kurtis H, Amelia Ma, 
Alexis R 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5: Joel G, Kasia H, 
Harley L, Layla C 
 
Year 6: Maisie L, Jacob 
Mc, Ellie C, Oscar B 

 Year 6:  Lily May P, 
Kaiden C L, Jasmine A, 
George M 

 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week 

Nursery – celebration Year 3 - role 
Reception-  hibernation Year 4 – conscription  
Year 1 – community Year 5 – strategy  
Year 2 – evacuee Year 6 –  hostility 

 
Problem of the Week 

Congratulations to Hugo from Y4 for being drawn from the 

Maths Puzzle Prize Box. Who will win this week’s challenge? 

Please DOJO your child’s class teacher with answers!  

 

Attendance Winners 
Early Years – Miss Inman’s Class 97.3% 
KS1 – Mrs Boydell’s Class 93.2% 
LKS2 – Mrs Calley’s Class 93.9% 
UKS2 – Miss Kellett’s Class 91.5%  
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